
Internazionale

USB Italy expresses its full solidarity and support to the general
strike of French workers on October 1st

Nazionale, 30/09/2024

The reasons of the strike: wage increases, withdrawal of pension reform, ensuring equality

between women and men, 

support and improvement of public services, measures for employment development are the

same are the same needs of italian workers.

Your struggle is an example for all the workers in Europe in this

situation always worst for the workers and the people.

We stand by you and wish success in your struggles.
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